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AUGUST 5, 2025 

(Albuquerque, NM) - Statement on Aircraft Accident Resulting in Fatalities 

It is with deep sadness that we confirm the loss of an aircraft resulting in the deaths of four 
CSI Aviation crew members, including two pilots and two healthcare providers. On the fifth 
of August 2025 at approximately 12:53 pm (MST), near Chinle, AZ, a CSI Aviation King Air that 
was dispatched from Albuquerque, NM to provide air ambulance services to patients in 
Eastern Arizona, was lost. 

Emergency responders arrived promptly at the scene, and recovery operations are ongoing. 

There were no patients or passengers on the aircraft. 

We extend our deepest condolences to the families, friends, and loved ones of those 
aƯected by this devastating event. Support services will be made available to families and 
our team. 

An investigation is underway in coordination with relevant authorities, including the National 
Transportation Safety Board, the Federal Aviation Administration, and local law 
enforcement. CSI Aviation is cooperating fully with the investigation. Safety is our highest 
priority, throughout our 46-year history we have operated without a single reportable incident 
or accident 

We ask for patience and privacy for the families during this diƯicult time. All inquiries into 
this event should be sent to inquiries@csiaviation.com. 

 


